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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Induction days 

We look forward to seeing your children at our upcoming Induction days on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th July. Your child 
will need to arrive at Trafalgar School both mornings by 8.45am and will be dismissed at 2.30pm. They should enter via 
the students’ entrance which is at the side of the school building.  
 
This is an opportunity for children to experience life at Trafalgar School. They will be expected to attend in their normal 
school uniform, equipped with the following: pen, pencil, ruler and rubber in a pencil case. They will also need to bring 
their PE kit with them to change into.  
 
Any student entitled to a free school meal will be provided with a packed lunch at lunch time. All other students will be 
required to bring their own lunch. We operate a cashless system, so no food can be purchased during induction days, 
but water will be available. 
 
I hope your children are excited about these two days; I look forward to seeing them then. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Miss G Pearse 
Head of School  
 


